
Green Valley, AZ
85614

Dra Nereida Arroyo, DDS
AZ Dental Center
Av Obregon #175
Nogales, Son

Greetings!

I wish to thank you for the excellent result of my dental extractions and my new dentures. You 
are your staff were superior in every possible way.

I highly recommend your excellent dental center to anyone needing dental service. Have them 
call my cellphone whenever they need a reference.

Thanks respectfully,

Bob Axtell


